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Thursday 20th June 2024 
 

Online Safety Hub Parental Evening Workshop 
 

Monday 24th June 2024 at 6pm 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
As part of our online safety provision in school, we will now be using Smoothwall’s free Online Safety Hub. This is a 
dedicated resource to help us as a school and to help parents have meaningful conversations with children about their 
digital safety and wellbeing. The Online Safety Hub provides you with the knowledge and confidence to play a more active 
role in your child’s digital life.  
 
On Monday 24th June 2024 at 6pm – 7pm, Lyndsey Vaughton, Smoothwall Education and Wellbeing Training Lead, will be 
delivering an online workshop for parents to join. In this session, Lyndsey will show you the contents of the new Online 
Safety Hub, how to access this and talk through some fantastic free resources for parents to use to support you at home 
with managing the constant evolving online world with your children.  
 
To access this session, please join through the following link:  
 
meet.google.com/tpf-uiwf-mge 
 
We do hope you will be able to attend on Monday 24th June at 6pm. The session will end at 7:00pm. If you have any 
questions, please get in touch.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap   Miss Ruth Noble 
Headteacher    Online Safety and Computing Lead 
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